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Look for these signs in your neighborhood, on bus stops,
and roaming around on the backs of buses this summer.  

It’s a friendly yet urgent reminder for you to review
your Wildfire Risk Report online at:
MarinWildfire.org/dspace. You can also request to have
the report mailed to you and it is available in Spanish. 

Type in your address and you will gain access to a
thorough assessment of your home and yard’s wildfire
risks. It provides a checklist, photos and explanations
about how to make your property less susceptible to
ignition. This report is your personalized guide to home
safety – and it's paid for by your tax dollars. So take
advantage of this opportunity and OPEN YOUR REPORT
today!

Most houses in Marin have been inspected for wildfire risks and reports are waiting for residents to
open online. Teams of inspectors from our local fire departments are moving back out into the community
to reassess homes to see what progress has been made and to note issues that still need to be addressed.  
Some of these fixes are required by law and must be addressed within 30 days of your notice. Once you have
done the work, like removing a hazardous plant or clearing under your deck, please go back into your report
and check the box to let your fire department know you have done the work. This will help Marin Wildfire
monitor risk reduction countywide.  Thank you!
 

If you have questions about
issues raised in your report,
please contact your local
fire department.  For
information about wildfire
risks and how to fix them,
go to firesafemarin.org.  
There is a wealth of
resources available to help
you get going.   

http://marinwildfire.org/dspace
http://firesafemarin.org/

